
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The attention of the Food and Drugs Authority (FDA) has been drawn to 

the operations of some individuals and business entities offering 

entrepreneurship skills in the manufacture of some regulated products 

including Cosmetics and Household Chemical Substances. 

Many of such products sampled by the FDA on our markets do not meet 

the quality and efficacy standards, are inadequately labelled, and have 

shelf-life disparities. These present serious public health challenges. 

In light of the above observed regulatory infractions, the FDA is offering a 

nationwide Training Programmes from June to August 2023, for all 

persons who offer entrepreneurship skills training in the manufacture of 

Cosmetics and Household Chemical Substances to address these 

emerging public health concerns. 

Interested persons are to register online at 

https://forms.office.com/r/guWxqHhJHy  or call at any of the FDA offices 

across the country to pick up a registration form. They may also call Mrs. 

Mercy A. Owusu Asante on 0244652336 (between 8:00am – 4:00pm, 

weekdays ONLY) or send an Email on  technicalsupport@fda.gov.gh for 

further enquiries.  
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